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Executive Golf Trail

To help ensure that the Executive golf courses are kept in optimal condition, the
fairway yardage markers were replaced on all of the Par 4 holes. This work was
completed May 17th. If you have any additional questions, please contact Eric
Van Gorder, Director of Executive Golf at 753-3396.
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